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1. Purpose of Report 
 
1.1 For the Committee to receive the updated work programme for 2009-10. 
 
1.2 The Committee in delivering its work programme will support the Council in 

achieving its Strategic Priority of a Learning City.  
 
2.  Background 
 
2.1 The work programme allows Members and Officers to maintain an overview of 

work planned and undertaken during the Council year.  
 
3.  Current position 
 
3.1 In addition to the items taken at the scheduled meetings the following activities 

have taken place since the last meeting: 
 

Membership of Committee 
 

3.2 A new Parent Governor Representative, Rose Elliott, a governor at 
Monkwearmouth School, had her membership of the Committee endorsed by 
Council at the meeting on 27 January 2010. 

 
16-19 Changes 

 
3.3 Committee Members were invited to a stakeholder event held on Monday 18th 

January to meet the Chief Executives of the Young People’s Learning Agency 
and the National Apprenticeships Service.   

 
3.4 A visit for the Committee to the City of Sunderland College will be held on 

Friday 12 February.  The visit will include discussion of the sixth form, 
vocational offer, apprenticeships, NEETs and will include a tour of the campus.  

 
4.  Recommendation 
 
4.1 That Members note the information contained in the updated work programme. 
 
 
Contact Officer:  Karen Brown, Scrutiny Officer 0191 561 1004 

karen.brown@sunderland.gov.uk 

 


